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Overcoming a Plateau to Strengthen Your Star 
Quality 
Thursday, May 20, 2021, 1:00 p.m. EDT 
 
On 5/20/2021 at 1:00 p.m. EDT, the SMCX will host the “Overcoming a Plateau to Strengthen Your Star 
Quality” webinar. 

This webinar provides strategies for continuous improvement in a safety management system (SMS), 
specifically, the Occupational Safety and Health Administration’s (OSHA) Voluntary Protections 
Programs (VPP). It presents ideas to help maintain a proactive safety culture, managing stakeholder 
turnover, and develop an outreach program. It also discusses how to use your annual self-evaluation to 
capture SMS improvements. Finally, this webinar covers lessons learned and best practices from DoD 
sites successfully maintaining a level of excellence, and what they do to conquer the challenges of 
sustaining Star quality. 

This presentation is beneficial to personnel wanting to 
learn more about keeping your SMS alive, well, and 
vibrant after becoming an OSHA VPP Star site. 
Attendees should have an intermediate understanding of 
SMSs and sustainment prior to this webinar. Personnel 
gaining the most benefit from this presentation may 
include: Commanding Officers and Directors, Safety and 
Health (S&H) Staff, VPP Coordinators, Safety Committee 
Members, and Union Presidents & Representatives. 

Please click the article headline or registration link here 
to register for this FREE webinar. 

NOTE:  We will be capping attendance at 100, so be sure to register early! 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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